
Dear Parent/Guardian 

The Great Frederick Fair (GFF) will be held September 16 through September 24, 2022.  Historically, 

many FCPS students have fully participated in this event and were considered absent from school during 

this time period. FCPS recognizes that participating (as opposed to attending as a spectator) in the GFF is 

a valuable learning opportunity.   

If your child is fully participating in the GFF, please notify the Attendance Office by emailing the 

Attendance Secretary at LHS.Attendance@fcps.org or calling 240-566-9720, or completing the form 

below and handing it to the Attendance Secretary.  

 

 

 

 

 

Intention to participate in the Great Frederick Fair (9/16/22-9/24/22) 

 
 

My child_________________________________________, will be participating in the Great Frederick  

 

Fair (9/16/22-9/24/22).  The activities he/she will be participating in are ___________________________  

 

__________________.  His/her dates of active participation in the GFF will be _______________________  

 

_______________________________.   

 

 

 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature___________________________________ Date __________ 

 

 

 

**********Please return this section to your child’s school on or before 9/15/22************* 

mailto:LHS.Attendance@fcps.org

